
From:  bettertc@aol.com

Sent time:  05/07/2020 08:42:28 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Returned Envelopes
 

Hello, Mindy:

How are you? Hope all is well.

We have returned envelopes  for: ENV-2018-2116-EIR, that need to be deliver to you. 
We show that you are currently operating from: 221 N. Figueroa St.#1350; Los Angeles, CA 90012.
 If this location is accurate, please confirm;  so that we  can deliver the envelopes to you.

Thanks.

Winston


